VILLAGE OF TAYLOR

NOTICE OF 2023 BUDGET HEARING

December 12, 2022
Municipal Building, 420 Second Street at 4:45 P.M.

A public hearing of the proposed budget for the Village of Taylor, for the year 2023, will be held on Monday, December 12, 2022, at 4:45 P.M. in the Municipal Building, 420 Second Street.  The regular monthly meeting will follow:
December Regular Monthly Meeting 
I. Meeting call to Order

II. Roll Call
III. Action for Approval of all Minutes as Received.
IV. Attorney Radcliffe:  Discussion/Action to approve temporary structure ordinance & discussion of city alderman/park & rec director wage.
V. Village Officer Report 
VI. Maintenance Report: (Adam Bush) Discussion/Action for approval of miscellaneous items for auction.  
VII. Other Committee Reports  

Library-Discussion of Fix the Bricks possible donation from library.
Personnel & Finance-Discussion/Action to approve 2023 Budget.
Park & Recreation Report- Discussion/Action to approve new website for B-T Youth Sports.
             Public Services-
VIII. Clerk’s Report- tax roll done; Discussion/Action for approval of office closing on Dec 23th, 26th 2022 and January 2, 2023; Taylor Bucks-employees & Christmas lighting winners.
IX. Action to approve Treasurer’s Report as received.
X. Action to approve monthly bills for General Fund, Water, Sewer, etc. 
XI. Unfinished Business:
1. ARPA Funds
XII. New Business: 
             Discussion/Action to Set Date for Caucus- January 9th? Time?  
Adjourn

PLEASE NOTE - VISITORS MAY NOT SPEAK TO ANY SUBJECT DURING REGULAR MEETING UNLESS THE BOARD MEMBERS PERMIT DISCUSSION
Please note agenda may change up until 24 hours before scheduled meeting
Anyone needing special accommodations should notify the Village Office two business days prior to the meeting.  The Village Office phone number is 715-662-3404. 

